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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Overnight Full Road Closure at Friars Road between Napa Street and Sea 
World Drive from November 1 to November 5 

Oct. 29, 2021 

The City of San Diego Morena Pump Station project, part of the Pure Water Program, includes 
construction on Friars Road between Napa Street and Sea World Drive, where crews are building overflow 
sewers, diversion structures and a junction structure. The work associated with this project is underway 
and generally takes place during the day, from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday to Friday. 

During the week of Nov. 1, 2021, the section of Friars Road between Napa Street and Sea World Drive 
will be fully closed in the evening and overnight, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. on Monday, Nov. 1 to Friday, 
Nov. 5, so the construction team can safely complete some utility investigations. The road will remain 
accessible for emergency responders.  

The westbound traffic lane is currently permitted to be closed until July 2022, but the eastbound traffic 
lane and two-way bicycle lanes will reopen each day between 5 a.m. and 9 p.m. The full closure on this 
section of Friars Road will take place on the following days at the following times: 

• Monday, Nov. 1 at 9 p.m. to Tuesday, Nov. 2 at 5 a.m. 
• Tuesday, Nov. 2 at 9 p.m. to Wednesday, Nov. 3 at 5 a.m. 
• Wednesday, Nov. 3 at 9 p.m. to Thursday, Nov. 4 at 5 a.m. 
• Thursday, Nov. 4 at 9 p.m. to Friday, Nov. 5 at 5 a.m. 

 
What To Expect: During the overnight full road closure, construction crews will be verifying 

underground utilities. The posted detours for this road closure are Napa Street, 
Morena Boulevard, Tecolote Road, and Sea World Drive. During the day, Friars Road 
between Napa Street and Sea World Drive will reopen to eastbound traffic only and for 
two-way bicycle traffic. All nearby businesses will remain open and accessible. Please 
follow all posted signage and crew member directions near the work zone. 

When:  Friars Road between Napa Street and Sea World Drive will be fully closed overnight 
from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. on Monday, Nov. 1 to Friday, Nov. 5.  

Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year program that will   
provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 2035. The Pure Water 
Program will use proven water purification technology to clean recycled water to 
produce safe, high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective 
investment for San Diego's water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water 
supply. The Morena Pump Station project is one of several major water infrastructure 
projects that are part of Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego.  

 

Construction notices are posted on morena.purewatersd.org. Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov 
or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and/or the 
Morena Pump Station project, and a team member will get back to you within one business day. 

https://www.sandiego.gov/public-utilities/sustainability/pure-water-sd/phase-1-projects/morena-bay-park-clairemont
mailto:purewatersd@sandiego.gov

